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Comments: I believe there should be no clear cutting of trees in the Daniel Boone National. I feel you should put

yourself in the peoples place that live there, This would cause this area great harm &amp; could result in flooding

&amp; destruction of homes &amp; peoples property &amp; their way of life for years to come!

Please reconsider &amp; save these trees!


